
california democratic party
September 12, 1972

Dear Fellow Democrat:
You are cordially invited to join me for a 
reception honoring the new Chairman of the 
Democratic National Committee, Jean Westwood, 
on Saturday, September 16th.
The no-host reception will be held at the 
Airport Marina Hotel (8601 Lincoln Blvd., at 
the corner of Lincoln & Manchester), between 
the hours of 3:30 and 5:30 p.m. in the Fountain 
Roam.

This will be the first opportunity for many of 
you to meet Mrs. Westwood personally. I do hope 
you will join me in welcoming her to Los Angeles.
I look forward to seeing you Saturday.

CHARLES T. MANATT 
Chairman

BLANCHE GOLDSTEIN 
Womens Division Chairman

LARRY LAWRENCE 
Southern Chairman

JOHN MERLO 
Northern Chairman

PAT NISBET 
Northern Womens Chairman

MYRLIE EVERS 
Southern Womens Chairman

JOHN GEORGE 
Northern Secretory

HERMAN SILLAS 
Southern Secretory

JOHN MERLO
Northern Treasurer

MADALE WATSON 
Southern Treasurer
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